
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

22nd March 2023 

Year 11 Student Intervention Evening 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

We are pleased to announce details of next week’s Year 11 Intervention Evening on Tuesday 28th March. 

Having reviewed your child’s recent mock exam results and spoken with the Heads of Department, we would like 

you and your child to attend a session at the school at 6pm.  

This will begin with a short presentation from the Senior Leadership Team, with regard to how you can support 

your child in developing their independent learning, so that it delivers ‘impact for their effort’.   

This will then be followed by an opportunity to talk to selected Heads of Department, who will be able to provide 

further guidance, support and resources to support your child.   

This event has received very positive feedback from parents and carers that have attended in recent 

years.  Further to this, there has been a considerable improvement in the outcomes for students that have 

attended and responded to the advice, guidance and support provided when compared to those that did not 

attend. 

We look forward to seeing you next Tuesday 28th March at 6pm. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr P Seward 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 


